Immaculate Conception School

@ 3285 Cathedral Avenue, Prince George, B.C. V2N 5R2 @ Phone (250) 9644362 ® Fax (250) 964-9465
M Email: icsoftfice@cispg.ca ® www.icschool.ca

April 1, 2022

Dear Parents:

Elementary school relays will be taking place at Masich Place Stadium on May 6th. Your child has expressed an
interest in being part of our school team. We will be competing against other Prince George schools. Runners
will be assigned to teams based in part on running ability, but attitude and practice attendance will also be taken
into consideration.

We will be taking a bus down to the track. We will assemble in the gym at 12:00 to load up the buses. The meet
begins at 1:00pm and should be completed by no later than 2:30pm. All parents are responsible for having their
child picked up at the end of the meet. Every student must check out with the teacher in charge before leaving.

A schedule will be sent home with all runners once teams are decided.

Our school will be responsible for place judging or other duties at the relay meet. If you can give some time to
help, then please indicate so below.

Please indicate below also if your child is able to attend the meet.

Thank you,
[ At
K. Ames
PLEASE RETURN THIS PORTION TO THE SCHOOL BY April 8"
I give permission for my child, , to take part in the elementary

relay meet. I will pick up my child or arrange for my child to be picked up from the track following the meet.

I will be available to help at the relay meet. My e-mail address is

Signature of Parent/Guardian



